Parents Letter

By Gordon Leung (6D)

Dear Parents/ Guardians,

| am writing to inform you about the details of our school trip to Sky 100 Hong Kong next month.

The purpose of this trip is to allow students prepare for their SBA (school-based assessment). It requires
students to draw the landscape of Hong Kong or design a building that can withstand earthquakes,
depending on what subject they are studying. At the same time they will have a chance to appreciate the

skyline and beauty of Hong Kong.

The school trip will be held on 1° November. Students need to gather at school at 9:00 a.m. as the opening
hours of Sky 100 are from 10:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m. and it takes about 30 minutes to get there. Students will
get on a coach around 9:30 a.m. Thanks to sponsorship from the school, the entrance fee for Sky 100 will
only be $50 which includes the transportation fee. Students will be able to stay on the observation deck for
three hours, so they can have enough time to get all the information they need. They will be dismissed at
1:00p.m. There will be no lunch arranged for students. Students are reminded to bring their student card, a

bottle of water and their SBA file.

We would be grateful if you could grant permission for your child to take part in this interesting fieldtrip by
signing the reply slip attached. If you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact me during school hours

at 12345678.

Yours faithfully,
Charis Wong

Chris Wong

Class Teacher of 6D



